From: Regional Community Airports of Canada admin@rcacc.ca

Sent: October 23, 2020 6:24 AM

To: Regional Community Airports of Canada < admin@rcacc.ca>

Subject: IMPORTANT PLEASE READ - Feedback on air service industry - Feedback sur l'industrie aérienne

Dear Members,

As we continue to press our federal government for critical financial aid to regional and community airports we wish to highlight this very recent effort by members of the Senate to bring more awareness to the Minister of Transport.

Key senators reached out to the RCAC to specifically understand the situations of airports directly serving the local and regional needs of the nation. The result is the attached direct message to the federal government which includes key recommendations from your organization endorsed by 25 senators from across the country.

We ask that you share the letter with your municipal and provincial governments and Chambers of Commerce to ensure maximum awareness is achieved.

We have more updates on our ongoing initiatives to share with you in the coming days!

Best Regards

Brian Grant Chair Regional Community Airports of Canada